
 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Following the Government’s latest announcement, it is essential that we gather information on how you 

will access our remote learning offer. As a result, please fill in the following questionnaire: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j748wq_ohEugfnLJq2pPrR5oEzgT-

C9GiKSvweaUIK9UOFFRSUVUWlVMRUNCNzNUWDBDN1lFWExKTi4u  

Whilst we appreciate that this is information that you may have already provided us, following Christmas 

and ever-changing circumstances, it is crucial that we have current up-to-date-information for each 

household.  

All information gathered from this questionnaire will be strictly confidential and by providing accurate 

responses, we can ensure that your child has the most successful remote learning experience possible.  

To allow us to do this in a timely manner, please could all questionnaires be completed as soon as possible, 

but by Thursday 7th January at the latest.  

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support.  

Mr T Herrick 
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